
 
 

For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information line: 206-205-5428 
Visit: www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon 
Email:doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov 

 
ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY RELAY) 

 

Fremont Site Project Update                October 3, 2016  

Night work at Fremont site on October 5 - expect crews and lights onsite 
King County’s contractor plans to work continuously on the Fremont project site overnight Wednesday, October 5 into 
the morning of Thursday, October 6.  
 
Crews will be returning sewage flows from a temporary bypass pipe to the newly installed pipes connected to the 
existing sewer system. The work will begin during normal work hours, but must be completed at night when the pipes 
are not as full. 
 
There will be crews onsite and additional lighting. Noise levels will be similar to typical construction activity noise.  
 
This work is weather dependent and could be 
rescheduled. We will send additional 
notification if the schedule changes. 
 
What to expect  
• Work on the Fremont site from 6 p.m. to 

7 a.m. 
• Lighting onsite to maintain safe working 

conditions.  
• Crews onsite after hours, with typical 

construction noise.  
• No heavy equipment will be used. 

Stay safe! 

Please avoid the project area and sidewalks 
on NW 36th Street next to the project area. 
Please do not engage individuals working at 
the site. Community members can ask 
questions or share concerns about the project 
24 hours a day by calling the project information line: 206-205-5428.  
 

 
 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon

